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Subject: Caved-in well w/2 ne/l, Section 22,
T-19-8, R-38-E

December 9, 1957

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

In reply to your reminder of the condition of the water well
at Shell Terry No. 1, this hazard has been remedied and it is felt will
no longer constitute a hazard.

The well was cleared of debris at the surface, a wooden plug
was driven to approximately lO-feet and a cement plug poured above this.
The crater was filled and the site leveled to conform with the surround-

ing terrain.

Very truly yours,

&

W. E. Owen
Division Manager




